CARADOC PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - NEWSLETTER

December 24, 2023

UPCOMING WORSHIP DETAILS

Christmas Eve Candlelight Service at 7:00 PM.
There will NOT be a 10:30 AM service for this Sunday.

There will be NO Worship Service on December 31.

Regular worship services resume on January 7, 2024 at 10:30am

In last week's newsletter we announced our total donations to the Caring
Cupboard foodbank in Mt. Brydges to be $4,055 in 2023,

An additional donation to our Benevolent Fund has now increased that =
amount to $6,055, making a difference to many families in the area who are E '
dealing with food insecurity.

Macint Brydges Caring Cupboard

THE GIVING TREE DONATIONS DELIVERED

The Giving Tree donations were delivered to the Womens Rural Resource
Centre this past week. It was a van load of hats, mittens, gloves, socks, WOMEN'S RURAL

sweaters or pajamas, toys and personal care items for children and adults, RESQURCE CENTRE
all of which were gratefully received by the staff there.

REMINDER - CPC SCENT FREE ENVIRONMENT

A gentle reminder that we have a number in our congregation who have scent sensitivities that can cause fairly
severe medical issues from allergies and asthma to migraines.

We ask that you please not wear cologne/perfume. Thank you for your help.

OFFICE HOURS AND UPCOMING MEETINGS

Note: Reverend Bannerman will be off from Christmas until the beginning of January

CONTACT INFORMATION

Reverend John Bannerman: 226-919-9180 minister@caradocpresbyterian.ca

Clerk of Session (Peter Grivich): session.clerk@caradocpresbyterian.ca

Board of Managers - managers@caradocpresbyterian.ca

Information or Announcments for Bulletin or Social Media - bulletin@caradocpresbyterian.ca

For Prayer Requests please contact your Elder and/or the prayer chain coordinator, Sharon Gillies
519-245-2928
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